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Dear Mr, Saunders:

The 10 April 1959 draft on the Proposed Report for the
United States Intelligence Board has been reviewed by ths
interosted offices in the Department. The draft as submlitted
is herewith approved.

I would appreciate your informing me when the approved
draft of the Proposed Report is subnrltted for the agenda of
the USIB.

Sincerely yours 3
é}‘ &74# L /g{ ? 7/ é
seph T. Bartos
Director, Executive Staff
Bureau of Intelligence and Research

Approveds MN-SAJ. & 1.
The Director of Inte ence
‘ end Research
udge, icer,
Depatrtment of State
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